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Wow what a busy first week back. It has been lovely
getting back together as a class! 

In Math’s, we have been learning about place value
and the value of different numbers. We started our
new class book in English, Paddington. It is going to
be a fun English topic, as we explore the book and
the movies. 
On Thursday, we visited the Roman museum in
Ribchester. It was a fabulous visit, the children got to
try on costumes and look at real Roman artefacts. I
will share the fantastic photographs with you! The
children behaved beautifully and were a credit to the
class. The guide at the museum was very impressed
with them!
In science, we are exploring the human skeleton and
why it is important to have a balanced diet. Did you
know there are 206 bones in the human body? Ask
your child facts about skeletons this week!            
They love it!
Have a lovely weekend

Mrs Rillie 

This week!!Upcoming
Events

Next week we will introduce      

Sapling Superstars.                   

The children will receive stars

for their work in spelling and

math’s. This will be for progress

and hard work. At the end of

each half term we will award

one child from each year group

a special superstar award and

badge. 

PE on Monday - come in uniform and
change into PE kit. 
Tuesday - swimming


